Cancellation notice!
Dear NAME:

I'm writing today to tell you that your subscription to Architectural Record
will soon expire.

You have been receiving Architectural Record as a benefit of your American
Institute of Architects membership.

But the AIA is cancelling that benefit after this year. So the December issue
will be your last.

That means you won’t continue to get Architectural Record ... unless you take
immediate action now to renew your subscription directly with us, McGraw-
Hill Construction.

Why not take a minute to renew your subscription to Architectural Record
today, while this notice is handy?

89,624 of your fellow architects subscribe to Architectural Record, which
they’ve been getting for an average of 15 years.

In today’s competitive economy, do you really want to be without this
valuable resource bringing you projects - the finest architecture worldwide --
you can’t get to yourself?

When you renew today, you will save us the cost of sending - and you the
headache of getting - more pesky renewal notices in the mail. We in turn pass
the savings on to you in the form of lower subscription rates.

Reply today and you get Architectural Record at our lowest available price:
just $35 for a full year’s subscription ... only $2.92 per issue.



That’s a whopping 71% discount off the regular rate of $119. You save $84!
So don’t delay. To ensure uninterrupted service with no missed issues,
complete and return the attached renewal form. Or call 877-876-8093 today,
or visit URL.

Sincerely,

Robert Ivy, Editor

P.S. Remember, your subscription to Architectural Record will include, at no

extra cost, the 2011 Record House issue - with photos, drawings, and details
of exemplary residential design projects.



